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A Gentleman in Moscow Jul 18 2021 The mega-bestseller with more than 2 million readers, soon to be a Showtime/Paramount series starring
Ewan McGregor as Count Alexander Rostov From the #1 New York Times-bestselling author of The Lincoln Highway and Rules of Civility, a
beautifully transporting novel about a man who is ordered to spend the rest of his life inside a luxury hotel In 1922, Count Alexander
Rostov is deemed an unrepentant aristocrat by a Bolshevik tribunal, and is sentenced to house arrest in the Metropol, a grand hotel across
the street from the Kremlin. Rostov, an indomitable man of erudition and wit, has never worked a day in his life, and must now live in an
attic room while some of the most tumultuous decades in Russian history are unfolding outside the hotel’s doors. Unexpectedly, his reduced
circumstances provide him entry into a much larger world of emotional discovery. Brimming with humor, a glittering cast of characters, and
one beautifully rendered scene after another, this singular novel casts a spell as it relates the count’s endeavor to gain a deeper
understanding of what it means to be a man of purpose.
Violent Gentleman Aug 07 2020 He does what's right. Not what's easy.Jeremiah O'Connell made his name solving problems in London and now
does the same in LA. The problems other people can't or won't touch? They're the ones that end up at Jerry's door.Suddenly Jeremiah has
problems of his own when he sets out to right a wrong and finds himself on the hitlist of one of LA's most feared drug gangs. As the stakes
rise, so does the body count, and Jerry has the fight of his life on his hands. Now, with high-class escort Noah in tow, Jeremiah must
revisit his old London stomping grounds and assemble his team in order to wage all-out war on the streets on Tinseltown...
The Lies of Locke Lamora Apr 26 2022 “Remarkable . . . Scott Lynch’s first novel, The Lies of Locke Lamora, exports the suspense and wit
of a cleverly constructed crime caper into an exotic realm of fantasy, and the result is engagingly entertaining.”—The Times (London) An
orphan’s life is harsh—and often short—in the mysterious island city of Camorr. But young Locke Lamora dodges death and slavery, becoming a
thief under the tutelage of a gifted con artist. As leader of the band of light-fingered brothers known as the Gentleman Bastards, Locke is
soon infamous, fooling even the underworld’s most feared ruler. But in the shadows lurks someone still more ambitious and deadly. Faced
with a bloody coup that threatens to destroy everyone and everything that holds meaning in his mercenary life, Locke vows to beat the enemy
at his own brutal game—or die trying. Praise for The Lies of Locke Lamora “Fresh, original, and engrossing . . . gorgeously
realized.”—George R. R. Martin “Right now, in the full flush of a second reading, I think The Lies of Locke Lamora is probably in my top
ten favorite books ever. Maybe my top five. If you haven’t read it, you should. If you have read it, you should probably read it
again.”—Patrick Rothfuss, New York Times bestselling author of The Name of the Wind “A unique fantasy milieu peopled by absorbing, colorful
characters . . . Locke’s wit and audacity endear him to victims and bystanders alike.”—The Seattle Times “A true genre bender, at home on
almost any kind of fiction shelf . . . Lynch immediately establishes himself as a gifted and fearless storyteller, unafraid of comparisons
to Silverberg and Jordan, not to mention David Liss and even Dickens.”—Booklist (starred review) “High-octane fantasy . . . a great
swashbuckling yarn of a novel.”—Richard Morgan
Stoner Dec 31 2019 Discover an American masterpiece. This unassuming story about the life of a quiet English professor has earned the
admiration of readers all over the globe. William Stoner is born at the end of the nineteenth century into a dirt-poor Missouri farming
family. Sent to the state university to study agronomy, he instead falls in love with English literature and embraces a scholar’s life, so
different from the hardscrabble existence he has known. And yet as the years pass, Stoner encounters a succession of disappointments:
marriage into a “proper” family estranges him from his parents; his career is stymied; his wife and daughter turn coldly away from him; a
transforming experience of new love ends under threat of scandal. Driven ever deeper within himself, Stoner rediscovers the stoic silence
of his forebears and confronts an essential solitude. John Williams’s luminous and deeply moving novel is a work of quiet perfection.
William Stoner emerges from it not only as an archetypal American, but as an unlikely existential hero, standing, like a figure in a
painting by Edward Hopper, in stark relief against an unforgiving world.
Almost A Gentleman Mar 26 2022 A Daring Masquerade. . . For three years, London's haute ton has been captivated by the cool elegance of
Philip "Phizz" Marston. Tall, refined, an expert gambler with a cold, unerring eye for style, what keeps the ruthless social climbers
attuned to this dandy's every move is something more unsettling. . .a grace and beauty that leaves women and men alike in a state of
unthinkable yearning. . . . . .Will Be Deliciously Undressed. . . Lord David Hervey must be losing his mind. How else explain the
disturbing desires he feels whenever his eyes meet the penetrating gaze of Mr. Marston? When he overhears a threat on the gentleman's life,
he intervenes and alone discovers the glorious truth. . .beneath the bindings of Mr. Marston's masquerade hides an exquisite body that is
every bit a woman's. . . . . .And Every Hidden Desire, Revealed. Armed with desire and entrusted with her bold game, Lord David won't give
up till the lady gives in, revealing herself to him completely, surrendering her deepest secrets with every persuasive pleasure he can
offer. . .
International Player Nov 21 2021 Being labelled a player never stopped me from being successful with women. Until I met Truly Harbury.
Truly was the first girl who ever turned me down. The first female friend I ever had. And she might just be the first woman I ever fall in
love with. When an emergency means she needs my help running her family’s charity, I’m happy to introduce her to the glitz and glamour of
the London business world—taking her to dinners, coaching her through speeches, zipping up the sexy evening gown I helped her pick out. The
more time we spend together, the more I want to convince her I’m not a man to avoid, that we’re not as unsuited as she believes. She sees
herself as the book-reading, science-loving introvert while I’m the dangerous, outgoing, charmer. She thinks I love parties and people
whereas she prefers pajamas and a takeaway. What she doesn’t realize is that I like everything about her–the way her smile lights up a
room, how her curves light up my imagination, and especially the way her lips taste when coated with tequila. She’s the first woman I ever
fell in love with. I just need to know if she could ever love me too. A standalone novel. ***** What others are saying about Louise Bay: “A
fabulous, smouldering love story” Katy Evans, NYT bestselling author "Insanely hot passion, and deliciously naughty and sweet characters. I
devoured every page!" -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones "Delivers both swoon-worthy and wickedly seductive moments that
will have you desperate for more." -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones “This book is deliciously HOT. I loved reading it.”
Layla Hagen, USA Today bestselling Author "Off the charts sexual tension and chemistry...I ravished every page!" -Audrey Carlan, #1 NYT
Bestselling Author “A swoony hero with a British accent and a heroine you will root for. Don’t miss this!” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling
Author "Hot sex, great banter, a cocky British boss and one of my favorite heroines to date. This book is a must-read and one of my
favorite romances this year!" LJ Shen, USA Today Bestselling Author “Everything that a romance junkie could ever want in a contemporary
romance. Once you start, there is not setting this sucker down. An absolute PAGE-TURNER.” Shayna’s Spicy Reads “Alexander and Violet stole
my heart! Their chemistry rolls of the page. Seeing the broody and incredibly hot Brit falling for Violet made me swoon. If you love hot
and romantic reads, then The British Knight is a MUST read.” Layla Hagen, USA Today Bestselling Author “A funny, hot, and expertly crafted
romance that was a joy to read.” Guilty Pleasures Book Reviews “I loved every page. Red hot scenes, tender moments and the usual roller
coaster of emotions Louise loves to instil in her works, that makes her books so exhilarating to read. A perfect 5 star read.” Two Girls
and Their Kindle “A hilariously funny and heart wrenching story that will pull at your heartstrings.” Who Gives a Hoot Reviews “Beautifully
written with the perfect balance of sugar and spice! Five beautiful stars!” Expresso Reviews “Like a really good rom-com movie except with
really hot sex thrown in.” Kitty Kats Crazy about Books “A brilliant read. Full of angst, with bites of humor and lots of steam, it also

has a real sweetness about it. Another MUST READ from a really talented storyteller.” Perusing Princesses “An amazing love story.” She’s a
Lip Biter "Friends to lovers is a favorite trope of mine and this is right up there with the best of them." Tanja, KT Book Reviews "Just
when I think her books can't get any better, she writes another one and it outshines the previous ones. This is a sweet and sexy, friendsto-lovers contemporary romance with all the feels -- heartwarming, breathtaking, and sexy all rolled into one interesting and intriguing
plot." Tracey, Goodreads reviewer "If you love a good friends to lovers with a side helping of slow burn, this book is for you. Don't
hesitate, grab it with both hands. Noah and Truly will steal your heart and you will let them gladly." Unbound Book Reviews ***** Topics:
adult romance books, alpha, alpha hero, alpha male, American romance, British romance, beach reads, best romance, best seller series, books
love stories, captivating romance, contemporary, contemporary adult romance, contemporary crush, friends to lovers, friends to lovers
romance, contemporary romance, contemporary romance books, contemporary romance fiction, fiction for women, happily ever after, heartwarming, duke royalty, heartwarming, hot, hot guy, hot romance, laugh romance, literary fiction, romance box set, romance box sets, romance
boxed set, romance boxed sets, literary romance, literature and fiction, love, love books, love story, modern romance, money, new adult,
new adult romance, romance, rich, romance, romance and drama books, romance best seller, romance books, romance contemporary, romance
fiction books, romance free, romance love, romance marriage, romance novels for women, romance novels free, sassy, sassy heroine,
seduction, seduction romance, sensual, sensual romance, serial, series, sexy book, sexy novel, hot romance, modern romance, urban romance,
wealthy, CEO romance, office romance, city romance, sensual romance, something hot to read, sensual romance, edgy romance, sexy romance,
something hot to read, sparks, steamy, steamy romance, steamy romance novel, stories, story, strong alpha, female, stories, sensual,
sensual romance, alpha male, dominant male, hot guy, racy, strong female lead, strong heroine, swoon, usa today, usa today bestseller,
kindle book, contemporary romance, new adult, british hero, sexy british hero, american heroine, sassy american heroine, duke, knight,
royal, royalty, royals, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes, sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, office
romance, fake fiance, enemies to lovers, billionaire, billionaire romance, holiday, holiday romance, London, scotland, Manhattan, park
avenue, british, earl, knightsbridge, mayfair, series, boxset, romance boxset, contemporary romance, contemporary romance box set,
contemporary romance series, royals series, royals box set, series boxset, bestselling series, royal romance, duke romance, King, duke,
earl, prince, knight, New York, International, Billionaire, millionaire, geek to gorgeous. Perfect for the fans of Vi Keeland, Corinne
Michaels, Kendall Ryan, Tijan, Piper Rayne, Lexy Timms, Josie Silver, Robyn Carr, Beth O’leary, Natasha Madison, Laurelin Paige, Kate
Aster, Elle Kennedy, Kennedy Fox, Layla Hagen, Helen Hardt, Meredith Wild, J.S. Scott, Nana Malone, T.L. Swan, Carrie Ann Ryan, Julia
Quinn, LJ Shen, Layla Hagen, Penelope Ward, Kristen Proby, Tijan, Ilsa Madden-Mills, Emma Chase, Melanie Harlow, Carly Phillips, Emily
Henry, Christina Lauren, and Lauren Blakely
AN Unexpected Gentleman Oct 21 2021 Adelaide Ward has but one goal-to obtain an offer of marriage from the respectable, if unappealing,
Baron Maxwell. But it's the devilishly handsome Connor Brice who captures her imagination-and a kiss in broad daylight-in front of a dozen
members of the ton. Now Adelaide must decide if the charming scoundrel who stole away her reputation might still be trusted with her heart.
Because Brice is after more than Adelaide's affection: he wants revenge on the baron.
R.N. Kao Jun 24 2019 Somewhere deep in the archives of the Nehru Memorial Museum and Library (NMML) in the heart of New Delhi lies a set
of papers that researchers and historians interested in recording the history of Indian intelligence, would love to get their hands on.
Alas, those documents-transcripts of tape-recorded conversations with RN Kao, the legendary spy chief-are not going to be available until
2025, according to instructions left by him, months before he passed away in 2002. So until those tapes and papers are made public, any
biography of Rameshwar Nath Kao or 'Ramji' to friends, colleagues and family would have to depend on personal memories of a vast array of
individuals who knew him in different capacities and their interpretation of his personality and contribution.
Promised Nights Nov 09 2020 I’ve been in love with Luke Daniels since, well, forever. As his sister's best friend, I’ve spent over a
decade living in the friend zone, watching from the sidelines hoping he would notice me, pick me, love me. I want the fairy tale and Luke
is my Prince Charming. He’s tall, with shoulders so broad he blocks out the sun. He's kind with a smile so dazzling he makes me forget
everything that’s wrong in the world. And he's the only man that can make me laugh until my cheeks hurt and my stomach cramp. But he’ll
never be mine. So I’ve decided to get on with my life and find the next best thing. Until a Wonder Woman costume, a bottle of tequila and a
game of truth or dare happened. Then Luke's licking salt from my wrist and telling me I’m beautiful. Then he’s peeling off my clothes and
pressing his lips against mine. Then what? Is this the start of my happily ever after or the beginning of a tragedy? Promised Nights is a
sexy, standalone with no cliffhanger. Some of the supporting characters have a book of their own. Other Books in the Nights Series Parisian
Nights is Jake and Haven's story. Indigo Nights is Beth and Dylan's story. What others are saying about Louise Bay: “A fabulous,
smouldering love story” Katy Evans, NYT bestselling author "Insanely hot passion, and deliciously naughty and sweet characters. I devoured
every page!" -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones "Delivers both swoon-worthy and wickedly seductive moments that will have
you desperate for more." -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones “This book is deliciously HOT. I loved reading it.” Layla
Hagen, USA Today bestselling Author "Off the charts sexual tension and chemistry...I ravished every page!" -Audrey Carlan, #1 NYT
Bestselling Author “A swoony hero with a British accent and a heroine you will root for. Don’t miss this!” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling
Author "Hot sex, great banter, a cocky British boss and one of my favorite heroines to date. This book is a must-read and one of my
favorite romances this year!" LJ Shen, USA Today Bestselling Author “Everything that a romance junkie could ever want in a contemporary
romance. Once you start, there is not setting this sucker down. An absolute PAGE-TURNER.” Shayna’s Spicy Reads “Alexander and Violet stole
my heart! Their chemistry rolls of the page. Seeing the broody and incredibly hot Brit falling for Violet made me swoon. If you love hot
and romantic reads, then The British Knight is a MUST read.” Layla Hagen, USA Today Bestselling Author “A funny, hot, and expertly crafted
romance that was a joy to read.” Guilty Pleasures Book Reviews “I loved every page. Red hot scenes, tender moments and the usual roller
coaster of emotions Louise loves to instil in her works, that makes her books so exhilarating to read. A perfect 5 star read.” Two Girls
and Their Kindle “A hilariously funny and heart wrenching story that will pull at your heartstrings.” Who Gives a Hoot Reviews “Beautifully
written with the perfect balance of sugar and spice! Five beautiful stars!” Expresso Reviews “Like a really good rom-com movie except with
really hot sex thrown in.” Kitty Kats Crazy about Books “A brilliant read. Full of angst, with bites of humor and lots of steam, it also
has a real sweetness about it. Another MUST READ from a really talented storyteller.” Perusing Princesses “An amazing love story.” She’s a
Lip Biter "Friends to lovers is a favorite trope of mine and this is right up there with the best of them." Tanja, KT Book Reviews "Just
when I think her books can't get any better, she writes another one and it outshines the previous ones. This is a sweet and sexy, friendsto-lovers contemporary romance with all the feels -- heartwarming, breathtaking, and sexy all rolled into one interesting and intriguing
plot." Tracey, Goodreads reviewer "If you love a good friends to lovers with a side helping of slow burn, this book is for you. Don't
hesitate, grab it with both hands. Noah and Truly will steal your heart and you will let them gladly." Unbound Book Reviews ***** Topics:
adult romance books, alpha, alpha hero, alpha male, American romance, British romance, beach reads, best romance, best seller series, books
love stories, captivating romance, contemporary, contemporary adult romance, contemporary crush, friends to lovers, friends to lovers
romance, contemporary romance, contemporary romance books, contemporary romance fiction, fiction for women, happily ever after, heartwarming, duke royalty, heartwarming, hot, hot guy, hot romance, laugh romance, literary fiction, romance box set, romance box sets, romance
boxed set, romance boxed sets, literary romance, literature and fiction, love, love books, love story, modern romance, money, new adult,
new adult romance, romance, rich, romance, romance and drama books, romance best seller, romance books, romance contemporary, romance
fiction books, romance free, romance love, romance marriage, romance novels for women, romance novels free, sassy, sassy heroine,
seduction, seduction romance, sensual, sensual romance, serial, series, sexy book, sexy novel, hot romance, modern romance, urban romance,
wealthy, CEO romance, office romance, city romance, sensual romance, something hot to read, sensual romance, edgy romance, sexy romance,
something hot to read, sparks, steamy, steamy romance, steamy romance novel, stories, story, strong alpha, female, stories, sensual,
sensual romance, alpha male, dominant male, hot guy, racy, strong female lead, strong heroine, swoon, usa today, usa today bestseller,
kindle book, contemporary romance, new adult, british hero, sexy british hero, american heroine, sassy american heroine, duke, knight,
royal, royalty, royals, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes, sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, office
romance, fake fiance, enemies to lovers, billionaire, billionaire romance, holiday, holiday romance, London, scotland, Manhattan, park
avenue, british, earl, knightsbridge, mayfair, series, boxset, romance boxset, contemporary romance, contemporary romance box set,
contemporary romance series, royals series, royals box set, series boxset, bestselling series, royal romance, duke romance, King, duke,
earl, prince, knight, New York, International, Billionaire, millionaire, geek to gorgeous. Perfect for the fans of Vi Keeland, Corinne
Michaels, Kendall Ryan, Tijan, Piper Rayne, Lexy Timms, Josie Silver, Robyn Carr, Beth O’leary, Natasha Madison, Laurelin Paige, Kate
Aster, Elle Kennedy, Kennedy Fox, Layla Hagen, Helen Hardt, Meredith Wild, J.S. Scott, Nana Malone, T.L. Swan, Carrie Ann Ryan, Julia
Quinn, LJ Shen, Layla Hagen, Penelope Ward, Kristen Proby, Tijan, Ilsa Madden-Mills, Emma Chase, Melanie Harlow, Carly Phillips, Emily
Henry, Christina Lauren, and Lauren Blakely
Stede Bonnet May 04 2020 Hundreds of pirates traversed the waters of the Atlantic during America's colonial period, but few had a more
adventurous tale than Stede Bonnet. Originally a wealthy plantation owner from Barbados, Bonnet abandoned his wife and children in 1717 to
set sail on the pirate ship Revenge. He soon fell into company with Blackbeard in the Bahamas and headed for America. In May 1718, they
arrived in Charleston and held the entire city hostage in a daring siege. Bonnet was eventually captured in North Carolina and transported

back to Charleston, where he was brought to justice and executed on December 10, 1718. Join local pirate tour guide Captain Christopher
Byrd Downey as he recounts the swashbuckling life of the most infamous pirate to ever darken the Holy City's waters.
No True Gentleman Aug 19 2021 In this powerful and passionate novel from Liz Carlyle, one of romance fiction's brightest new stars, a highsociety murder brings scandal to the lords and ladies of the ton -- and unexpected desire to a pair of unlikely lovers. No True Gentleman
Lady Catherine Wodeway knows that no true gentleman would presume to kiss a lady senseless without a proper introduction -- not even to
save her life. yet somehow, Maximilian de Rohan's dark good looks, brooding manner, and mysterious past make it all too easy for Catherine
to forget that she's a lady. Although Max is stunned by Catherine's beauty, honesty, and charm, he knows that getting mixed up with a
noblewoman can end badly, especially when her brother is a murder suspect. But when Catherine stumbles onto the key to Max's murder
investigation and unwittingly places herself in the killer's hands he will risk everything to pull her out of danger and into the arms of
love.
Dr. Off Limits Aug 26 2019 Dr. Off Limits? I have a fever and I think you might be the medicine I need. I’ve sworn off men to focus on my
dream job that starts on Monday. But my best friend talks me into a final night of fun—a blind date. I only agree because the guy is going
to work as a doctor in Africa. It’s the best date of my life. Dr. Africa makes me laugh and swoon and I want to give him a thorough
physical examination. He turns into Dr. One Night Stand, and I’m not sad about it. Monday morning, I’m enthusiastic and excited, until I
bump into . . . you guessed it. Apparently Dr. Africa got his brother to fill in on our date, and now I work at the same hospital as the
guy I got naked with on Saturday. Did I mention he’s my new boss? I need to go right to the Emergency Room and find a cure for my crush on
Dr. Off Limits.
Red Seas Under Red Skies Feb 22 2022 In his highly acclaimed debut, The Lies of Locke Lamora, Scott Lynch took us on an adrenaline-fueled
adventure with a band of daring thieves led by con artist extraordinaire Locke Lamora. Now Lynch brings back his outrageous hero for a
caper so death-defying, nothing short of a miracle will pull it off. After a brutal battle with the underworld that nearly destroyed him,
Locke and his trusted sidekick, Jean, fled the island city of their birth and landed on the exotic shores of Tal Verrar to nurse their
wounds. But even at this westernmost edge of civilization, they can’t rest for long—and are soon back to what they do best: stealing from
the undeserving rich and pocketing the proceeds for themselves. This time, however, they have targeted the grandest prize of all: the
Sinspire, the most exclusive and heavily guarded gambling house in the world. Its nine floors attract the wealthiest clientele—and to rise
to the top, one must impress with good credit, amusing behavior…and excruciatingly impeccable play. For there is one cardinal rule,
enforced by Requin, the house’s cold-blooded master: it is death to cheat at any game at the Sinspire. Brazenly undeterred, Locke and Jean
have orchestrated an elaborate plan to lie, trick, and swindle their way up the nine floors…straight to Requin’s teeming vault. Under the
cloak of false identities, they meticulously make their climb—until they are closer to the spoils than ever. But someone in Tal Verrar has
uncovered the duo’s secret. Someone from their past who has every intention of making the impudent criminals pay for their sins. Now it
will take every ounce of cunning to save their mercenary souls. And even that may not be enough.… Praise for Red Seas Under Red Skies
“Lynch hasn’t merely imagined a far-off world, he’s created it, put it all down on paper—the smells, the sounds, the people, the feel of
the place. The novel is a virtuoso performance, and sf/fantasy fans will gobble it up.”—Booklist (starred review) “Red Seas Under Red Skies
firmly proves that Scott Lynch isn’t a one-hit wonder. . . . It’ll only be a matter of time before Scott Lynch is mentioned in the same
breath as George R. R. Martin and Steven Erikson.”—Fantasy Book Critic “Grand, grandiose, grandiloquent . . . No critic is likely to fault
Lynch in his overflowing qualities of inventiveness, audacious draftsmanship, and sympathetic characterization.”—Locus
The Republic of Thieves Jan 24 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “A bright new voice in the fantasy genre” (George R. R. Martin), acclaimed
author Scott Lynch continues to astound and entertain with his thrillingly inventive, wickedly funny, suspense-filled adventures featuring
con artist extraordinaire Locke Lamora. And The Republic of Thieves is his most captivating novel yet. NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST FANTASY
BOOKS OF THE DECADE With what should have been the greatest heist of their career gone spectacularly sour, Locke and his trusted partner,
Jean, have barely escaped with their lives. Or at least Jean has. But Locke is slowly succumbing to a deadly poison that no alchemist or
physiker can cure. Yet just as the end is near, a mysterious Bondsmage offers Locke an opportunity that will either save him or finish him
off once and for all. Magi political elections are imminent, and the factions are in need of a pawn. If Locke agrees to play the role,
sorcery will be used to purge the venom from his body—though the process will be so excruciating he may well wish for death. Locke is
opposed, but two factors cause his will to crumble: Jean’s imploring—and the Bondsmage’s mention of a woman from Locke’s past: Sabetha. She
is the love of his life, his equal in skill and wit, and now, his greatest rival. Locke was smitten with Sabetha from his first glimpse of
her as a young fellow orphan and thief-in-training. But after a tumultuous courtship, Sabetha broke away. Now they will reunite in yet
another clash of wills. For faced with his one and only match in both love and trickery, Locke must choose whether to fight Sabetha—or to
woo her. It is a decision on which both their lives may depend. Praise for The Republic of Thieves “Fast paced, fun, and impossible to put
down . . . Locke and company remain among the most engaging protagonists in fantasy.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “The Republic of
Thieves has all the colorful action, witty repartee, and devious scheming that fans of the series have come to expect.”—Wired “A fantasy
world unique among its peers . . . If you’re looking for a great new fantasy series this is one you won’t want to miss. . . . In a word:
AWESOME!”—SF Revu
The Ruthless Lord Rule Jul 26 2019
The Wrong Gentleman Oct 01 2022 I’m an all-or-nothing man—100 percent focused on whatever has my attention. First it was serving my
country in the Special Forces. Then it was building my business. Right now it’s the hot blonde at the bar who’s about to become another
notch on my bedpost. But women never keep my attention for more than a night. Until I peel off Skylar Anderson’s clothes and her mask
starts to crumble, showing me glimpses of the girl she’s hiding. She’s funny, sexy and vulnerable and throws me out of bed before I can
catch my breath and suggest breakfast. When I start my last undercover job on a yacht, turns out, she’s one of the crew. I try, but I can’t
look away. Her high ponytail shows off her kissable neck that tastes like summer. Her short uniform reveals the killer legs that were
wrapped around me last night. And her provocative smile? I know what that mouth is capable of. I want to explore her body, discover her
secrets and sail off into the sunset with her. I might want to go all in for Skylar, but she should stay away from me. I’ve got secrets of
my own and they can only bring her trouble. A stand-alone novel. What others are saying about Louise Bay: “A fabulous, smouldering love
story” Katy Evans, NYT bestselling author "Insanely hot passion, and deliciously naughty and sweet characters. I devoured every page!" -New
York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones "Delivers both swoon-worthy and wickedly seductive moments that will have you desperate for
more." -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones “This book is deliciously HOT. I loved reading it.” Layla Hagen, USA Today
bestselling Author "Off the charts sexual tension and chemistry...I ravished every page!" -Audrey Carlan, #1 NYT Bestselling Author “A
swoony hero with a British accent and a heroine you will root for. Don’t miss this!” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling Author "Hot sex, great
banter, a cocky British boss and one of my favorite heroines to date. This book is a must-read and one of my favorite romances this year!"
LJ Shen, USA Today Bestselling Author “Everything that a romance junkie could ever want in a contemporary romance. Once you start, there is
not setting this sucker down. An absolute PAGE-TURNER.” Shayna’s Spicy Reads “Alexander and Violet stole my heart! Their chemistry rolls of
the page. Seeing the broody and incredibly hot Brit falling for Violet made me swoon. If you love hot and romantic reads, then The British
Knight is a MUST read.” Layla Hagen, USA Today Bestselling Author “A funny, hot, and expertly crafted romance that was a joy to read.”
Guilty Pleasures Book Reviews “I loved every page. Red hot scenes, tender moments and the usual roller coaster of emotions Louise loves to
instil in her works, that makes her books so exhilarating to read. A perfect 5 star read.” Two Girls and Their Kindle “A hilariously funny
and heart wrenching story that will pull at your heartstrings.” Who Gives a Hoot Reviews “Beautifully written with the perfect balance of
sugar and spice! Five beautiful stars!” Expresso Reviews “Like a really good rom-com movie except with really hot sex thrown in.” Kitty
Kats Crazy about Books “A brilliant read. Full of angst, with bites of humor and lots of steam, it also has a real sweetness about it.
Another MUST READ from a really talented storyteller.” Perusing Princesses “An amazing love story.” She’s a Lip Biter "Friends to lovers is
a favorite trope of mine and this is right up there with the best of them." Tanja, KT Book Reviews "Just when I think her books can't get
any better, she writes another one and it outshines the previous ones. This is a sweet and sexy, friends-to-lovers contemporary romance
with all the feels -- heartwarming, breathtaking, and sexy all rolled into one interesting and intriguing plot." Tracey, Goodreads reviewer
"If you love a good friends to lovers with a side helping of slow burn, this book is for you. Don't hesitate, grab it with both hands. Noah
and Truly will steal your heart and you will let them gladly." Unbound Book Reviews ***** Topics: adult romance books, alpha, alpha hero,
alpha male, American romance, British romance, beach reads, best romance, best seller series, books love stories, captivating romance,
contemporary, contemporary adult romance, contemporary crush, friends to lovers, friends to lovers romance, contemporary romance,
contemporary romance books, contemporary romance fiction, fiction for women, happily ever after, heart-warming, duke royalty, heartwarming,
hot, hot guy, hot romance, laugh romance, literary fiction, romance box set, romance box sets, romance boxed set, romance boxed sets,
literary romance, literature and fiction, love, love books, love story, modern romance, money, new adult, new adult romance, romance, rich,
romance, romance and drama books, romance best seller, romance books, romance contemporary, romance fiction books, romance free, romance
love, romance marriage, romance novels for women, romance novels free, sassy, sassy heroine, seduction, seduction romance, sensual, sensual
romance, serial, series, sexy book, sexy novel, hot romance, modern romance, urban romance, wealthy, CEO romance, office romance, city
romance, sensual romance, something hot to read, sensual romance, edgy romance, sexy romance, something hot to read, sparks, steamy, steamy

romance, steamy romance novel, stories, story, strong alpha, female, stories, sensual, sensual romance, alpha male, dominant male, hot guy,
racy, strong female lead, strong heroine, swoon, usa today, usa today bestseller, kindle book, contemporary romance, new adult, british
hero, sexy british hero, american heroine, sassy american heroine, duke, knight, royal, royalty, royals, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes,
sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, office romance, fake fiance, enemies to lovers, billionaire,
billionaire romance, holiday, holiday romance, London, scotland, Manhattan, park avenue, british, earl, knightsbridge, mayfair, series,
boxset, romance boxset, contemporary romance, contemporary romance box set, contemporary romance series, royals series, royals box set,
series boxset, bestselling series, royal romance, duke romance, King, duke, earl, prince, knight, New York, International, Billionaire,
millionaire, geek to gorgeous. Perfect for the fans of Vi Keeland, Corinne Michaels, Kendall Ryan, Tijan, Piper Rayne, Lexy Timms, Josie
Silver, Robyn Carr, Beth O’leary, Natasha Madison, Laurelin Paige, Kate Aster, Elle Kennedy, Kennedy Fox, Layla Hagen, Helen Hardt,
Meredith Wild, J.S. Scott, Nana Malone, T.L. Swan, Carrie Ann Ryan, Julia Quinn, LJ Shen, Layla Hagen, Penelope Ward, Kristen Proby, Tijan,
Ilsa Madden-Mills, Emma Chase, Melanie Harlow, Carly Phillips, Emily Henry, Christina Lauren, and Lauren Blakely
A Short Gentleman May 16 2021 How did Robert Purcell, distinguished barrister and perfect specimen of the British Establishment, end up in
prison? An intellectual giant but an emotional pygmy, Robert is a man struggling to come to terms with the forces that have brought him
down, from the wife who wanted him to change, to the ex-girlfriend who came back to haunt him and the childhood bully who turned into an
adult bully. Despite everything, Robert remains the same magnificently self-righteous man he always was, utterly resistant to therapy,
change and the emotional demands of the opposite sex.
The Empire State Series: A Week in New York, Autumn in London, New Year in Manhattan Sep 27 2019 Anna Kirby is sick of dating. She's tired
of heartbreak. Despite being smart, sexy, and funny, she's a magnet for men who don't deserve her. A week's vacation in New York is the
ultimate distraction from her most recent break-up, as well as a great place to meet a stranger and have some summer fun. But to protect
her still-bruised heart, fun comes with rules. There will be no sharing stories, no swapping numbers, and no real names. Just one night of
uncomplicated fun. Super-successful serial seducer Ethan Scott has some rules of his own. He doesn't date, he doesn't stay the night, and
he doesn't make any promises. It should be a match made in heaven. But rules are made to be broken. The Empire State Series comprises the
novellas A Week in New York, Autumn in London and New Year in Manhattan. What others are saying about Louise Bay: “A fabulous, smouldering
love story” Katy Evans, NYT bestselling author "Insanely hot passion, and deliciously naughty and sweet characters. I devoured every page!"
-New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones "Delivers both swoon-worthy and wickedly seductive moments that will have you desperate
for more." -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones “This book is deliciously HOT. I loved reading it.” Layla Hagen, USA Today
bestselling Author "Off the charts sexual tension and chemistry...I ravished every page!" -Audrey Carlan, #1 NYT Bestselling Author “A
swoony hero with a British accent and a heroine you will root for. Don’t miss this!” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling Author "Hot sex, great
banter, a cocky British boss and one of my favorite heroines to date. This book is a must-read and one of my favorite romances this year!"
LJ Shen, USA Today Bestselling Author “Everything that a romance junkie could ever want in a contemporary romance. Once you start, there is
not setting this sucker down. An absolute PAGE-TURNER.” Shayna’s Spicy Reads “Alexander and Violet stole my heart! Their chemistry rolls of
the page. Seeing the broody and incredibly hot Brit falling for Violet made me swoon. If you love hot and romantic reads, then The British
Knight is a MUST read.” Layla Hagen, USA Today Bestselling Author “A funny, hot, and expertly crafted romance that was a joy to read.”
Guilty Pleasures Book Reviews “I loved every page. Red hot scenes, tender moments and the usual roller coaster of emotions Louise loves to
instil in her works, that makes her books so exhilarating to read. A perfect 5 star read.” Two Girls and Their Kindle “A hilariously funny
and heart wrenching story that will pull at your heartstrings.” Who Gives a Hoot Reviews “Beautifully written with the perfect balance of
sugar and spice! Five beautiful stars!” Expresso Reviews “Like a really good rom-com movie except with really hot sex thrown in.” Kitty
Kats Crazy about Books “A brilliant read. Full of angst, with bites of humor and lots of steam, it also has a real sweetness about it.
Another MUST READ from a really talented storyteller.” Perusing Princesses “An amazing love story.” She’s a Lip Biter "Friends to lovers is
a favorite trope of mine and this is right up there with the best of them." Tanja, KT Book Reviews "Just when I think her books can't get
any better, she writes another one and it outshines the previous ones. This is a sweet and sexy, friends-to-lovers contemporary romance
with all the feels -- heartwarming, breathtaking, and sexy all rolled into one interesting and intriguing plot." Tracey, Goodreads reviewer
"If you love a good friends to lovers with a side helping of slow burn, this book is for you. Don't hesitate, grab it with both hands. Noah
and Truly will steal your heart and you will let them gladly." Unbound Book Reviews ***** Topics: adult romance books, alpha, alpha hero,
alpha male, American romance, British romance, beach reads, best romance, best seller series, books love stories, captivating romance,
contemporary, contemporary adult romance, contemporary crush, friends to lovers, friends to lovers romance, contemporary romance,
contemporary romance books, contemporary romance fiction, fiction for women, happily ever after, heart-warming, duke royalty, heartwarming,
hot, hot guy, hot romance, laugh romance, literary fiction, romance box set, romance box sets, romance boxed set, romance boxed sets,
literary romance, literature and fiction, love, love books, love story, modern romance, money, new adult, new adult romance, romance, rich,
romance, romance and drama books, romance best seller, romance books, romance contemporary, romance fiction books, romance free, romance
love, romance marriage, romance novels for women, romance novels free, sassy, sassy heroine, seduction, seduction romance, sensual, sensual
romance, serial, series, sexy book, sexy novel, hot romance, modern romance, urban romance, wealthy, CEO romance, office romance, city
romance, sensual romance, something hot to read, sensual romance, edgy romance, sexy romance, something hot to read, sparks, steamy, steamy
romance, steamy romance novel, stories, story, strong alpha, female, stories, sensual, sensual romance, alpha male, dominant male, hot guy,
racy, strong female lead, strong heroine, swoon, usa today, usa today bestseller, kindle book, contemporary romance, new adult, british
hero, sexy british hero, american heroine, sassy american heroine, duke, knight, royal, royalty, royals, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes,
sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, office romance, fake fiance, enemies to lovers, billionaire,
billionaire romance, holiday, holiday romance, London, scotland, Manhattan, park avenue, british, earl, knightsbridge, mayfair, series,
boxset, romance boxset, contemporary romance, contemporary romance box set, contemporary romance series, royals series, royals box set,
series boxset, bestselling series, royal romance, duke romance, King, duke, earl, prince, knight, New York, International, Billionaire,
millionaire, geek to gorgeous. Perfect for the fans of Vi Keeland, Corinne Michaels, Kendall Ryan, Tijan, Piper Rayne, Lexy Timms, Josie
Silver, Robyn Carr, Beth O’leary, Natasha Madison, Laurelin Paige, Kate Aster, Elle Kennedy, Kennedy Fox, Layla Hagen, Helen Hardt,
Meredith Wild, J.S. Scott, Nana Malone, T.L. Swan, Carrie Ann Ryan, Julia Quinn, LJ Shen, Layla Hagen, Penelope Ward, Kristen Proby, Tijan,
Ilsa Madden-Mills, Emma Chase, Melanie Harlow, Carly Phillips, Emily Henry, Christina Lauren, and Lauren Blakely
Harlequin Historical October 2014 - Box Set 2 of 2 Mar 02 2020 Harlequin® Historical brings you three new titles for one great price,
available now! This Harlequin® Historical bundle includes Zachary Black: Duke of Debauchery by Carole Mortimer, The Truth About Lady
Felkirk by Amanda McCabe and Falling for Her Captor by Elisabeth Hobbes. Look for six compelling new stories every month from Harlequin®
Historical!
Never a Gentleman Sep 19 2021 HE HIDES HIS TRUE COLORS . . . Miss Grace Fairchild is under no illusions about her charms. Painfully plain,
she is a soldier's daughter who has spent her life being useful, not learning the treacherous ways of the ton. She may have been caught in
a scandal with society's favorite rogue, but how can she marry him when it means losing herself? WHILE SHE HIDES HER TRUE SELF . . . Diccan
Hilliard doesn't know which of his enemies drugged him and dumped him in Grace's bed, but he does know the outcome. He and Grace must
marry. To his surprise, a wild, heady passion flares between them. Yet Diccan is trapped in a deadly game of intrigue Grace knows nothing
about. Will his lies destroy Grace just as he realizes how desperately he needs her? And how can he hope for a future with her, when an old
enemy has set his murderous sights on them both?
A Gentleman's Position Jan 12 2021 Power, privilege, and the rigid rules of class leave two hearts yearning for connection in the sizzling
new Society of Gentlemen novel from K. J. Charles. Among his eccentric though strictly principled group of friends, Lord Richard Vane is
the confidant on whom everyone depends for advice, moral rectitude, and discreet assistance. Yet when Richard has a problem, he turns to
his valet, a fixer of unparalleled genius—and the object of Richard’s deepest desires. If there is one rule a gentleman must follow, it is
never to dally with servants. But when David is close enough to touch, the rules of class collide with the basest sort of animal instinct:
overpowering lust. For David Cyprian, burglary and blackmail are as much in a day’s work as bootblacking—anything for the man he’s devoted
to. But the one thing he wants for himself is the one thing Richard refuses to give: his heart. With the tension between them growing to be
unbearable, David’s seemingly incorruptible master has left him no choice. Putting his finely honed skills of seduction and manipulation to
good use, he will convince Richard to forget all about his well-meaning objections and give in to sweet, sinful temptation. And look for
the enticing Society of Gentlemen series by KJ Charles: THE RUIN OF GABRIEL ASHLEIGH | A FASHIONABLE INDULGENCE | A SEDITIOUS AFFAIR | A
GENTLEMAN’S POSITION Don’t miss any of the captivating Sins of the Cities novels: AN UNSEEN ATTRACTION | AN UNNATURAL VICE | AN UNSUITABLE
HEIR Praise for A Gentleman’s Position “Highly recommend this one—a great, angst-filled romance.”—Smexy Books “I can’t recommend A
Gentleman’s Position and the rest of the Society books enough!”—Just Love “I have absolutely loved this series and I found this to be a
very satisfying conclusion. . . . I love the way things ended up for Richard and Cyprian and I was thrilled to get their story.”—Joyfully
Jay “Brilliant writing and storytelling! Highly recommend!”—Gay Book Reviews “This book is swoon material—grab it!”—Red Adept Reviews “What
I enjoyed most about this book was the author’s slow and deliberate reveal of the story from both parties’ perspectives.”—The Oddness of
Moving Things Includes a special message from the editor, as well as an excerpt from another Loveswept title.

The Dangerous Gentleman Aug 31 2022 With her trademark sensuality and dazzling storytelling, Julia London brings us the Rogues of Regent
Street, three dashing, aristocratic gentlemen whose scandalous exploits are the talk of the town. Adrian Spence, Earl of Albright, has
earned his notoriety on the dueling field, and in the finest drawing rooms—and boudoirs—of England. This is his story.... It was strictly
business as Adrian Spence claimed the woman his brother desired. A hasty wedding, and Lilliana Dashell was his—sweet revenge on the father
who disinherited him and the brother who let it happen. Their wedding night is a revelation as passionate, innocent Lilliana ignites fires
Adrian tries desperately to deny. By day he is a stranger. By night he is the lover of her dreams, and she a shameless wanton in his arms.
But Adrian is determined that no woman will ever possess him. And Lilliana knows that her only hope of taming this very dangerous gentleman
is to unlock his deepest mysteries and open his shuttered heart to love....
Wicked Gentleman Jun 16 2021 Stevie My Fairy Godmother had a wicked sense of humor, of that I was certain. The first time I met Jackson
Hart, I was on all fours with my ass in the air. At the time of our meet not so cute, I didn't know that the handsome man with the most
captivating blue eyes was the wealthy, charismatic, and hot as sin hotelier, oh and my new boss. Well, technically he is my boss's boss.
Just skimming the company manual was maybe not the best idea. But, I digress. Working at Hart Hotels & Spa was a temporary plan. Now, that
plan has changed. Jackson Hart not only wanted me in his bed and in his life, he wanted me working alongside him. Some offers are too good
to pass up. Jackson Premium scotch aged to perfection, making money before sunrise, nine holes of golf and interesting conversation. Those
are the things most known about me. Toss in a leggy brunette or a stunning redhead at a society event for good measure and there's a story
to amuse the public. But, my story goes deeper-to the past that I left behind. Sooner or later past and present collide. I never dreamed
Stevie Brockman would be part of both.
The Ultimate Playboy Jun 04 2020 A virgin in the lion's den… Tonight at the gaming tables of the impossibly exclusive gentleman's club Q
Virtus ruthless billionaire Narciso Valentino is finally about to destroy his enemy. But one look at the club's curvaceous hostess assigned
to see to his every need and he's willing to delay the moment of satisfaction—for another kind altogether…. Talented chef Ruby Trevelli is
there to force Narciso to save her business—not give him her virginity. Yet beneath that lethally sexy exterior is a tortured man who
believes himself beyond redemption, and Ruby is soon facing the ultimate temptation—with the ultimate playboy!
The Ruthless Lady's Guide to Wizardry Jun 28 2022 A Tor.com Reviewers' Choice Best Book of the Year Sparks fly in this enchanting fantasy
novel from the author of Unnatural Magic when a down-and-out fire witch and a young gentlewoman join forces against a deadly conspiracy.
Dellaria Wells, petty con artist, occasional thief, and partly educated fire witch, is behind on her rent in the city of Leiscourt—again.
Then she sees the “wanted” sign, seeking Female Persons, of Martial or Magical ability, to guard a Lady of some Importance, prior to the
celebration of her Marriage. Delly fast-talks her way into the job and joins a team of highly peculiar women tasked with protecting their
wealthy charge from unknown assassins. Delly quickly sets her sights on one of her companions, the confident and well-bred Winn Cynallum.
The job looks like nothing but romance and easy money until things take a deadly (and undead) turn. With the help of a bird-loving
necromancer, a shapeshifting schoolgirl, and an ill-tempered reanimated mouse named Buttons, Delly and Winn are determined to get the best
of an adversary who wields a twisted magic and has friends in the highest of places.
The Wrong Gentleman Jan 30 2020 I'm an all-or-nothing man-100 percent focused on whatever has my attention.First it was serving my country
in the Special Forces. Then it was building my business. Right now it's the hot blonde at the bar who's about to become another notch on my
bedpost.But women never keep my attention for more than a night.Until I peel off Skylar Anderson's clothes and her mask starts to crumble,
showing me glimpses of the girl she's hiding. She's funny, sexy and vulnerable and throws me out of bed before I can catch my breath and
suggest breakfast. When I start my last undercover job on a yacht, turns out, she's one of the crew. I try, but I can't look away.Her high
ponytail shows off her kissable neck that tastes like summer. Her short uniform reveals the killer legs that were wrapped around me last
night.And her provocative smile? I know what that mouth is capable of.I want to explore her body, discover her secrets and sail off into
the sunset with her.I might want to go all in for Skylar, but she should stay away from me. I've got secrets of my own and they can only
bring her trouble.A stand-alone novel.
Gentleman Sinner Feb 10 2021 Fall in love with a mysterious and tortured hero in this #1 New York Times bestselling author's steamy,
suspenseful romance about an "irresistible" (Booklist) British alpha and the one woman who may be able to save him -- as long as he can
protect her from his dark past. Normal0falsefalsefalseEN-USX-NONEX-NONEMicrosoftInternetExplorer4Named to RetailMeNot's "List of the 23
Must-Read Books of 2019"! Named one of the "Most Popular Books Published in February 2019" by Goodreads! Izzy White knows of the darkness
in this world. After all, she escaped it long ago. Determined not to let her past beat her, Izzy has a secure, stable life with a job she
loves in nursing. But one act of kindness will completely upend everything she's so carefully built-putting her right back in the
crosshairs of danger she's been so desperate to avoid. When Theo Kane shows up like a knight in shining armor, Izzy can't help thinking
she's been saved from one threat and exposed to another. His imposing physique, the harsh lines of his face, and the wariness of everyone
who comes close are just a few clues to Theo Kane's notorious reputation. The man is positively terrifying. But with Izzy, he's tender and
a complete gentleman, and her fascination with the mysterious beast of a man becomes too powerful for her to walk away. As Theo's demons
come to light, running becomes even more impossible. And yet staying together could doom them both.
Anything but a Gentleman Dec 23 2021
Gentlemen Prefer Blondes Apr 02 2020 Wicked and glamorous, Lorelei Lee is the kind of girl who always gets what she wants, and these
immortal diaries tell us how she does it. Traveling through Europe with her friend Dorothy, she meets everyone from the Prince of Wales to
'Dr Froyd' and 'Sinclare Lewis'. After many outrageous adventures she returns home to marry a millionaire and become a movie star.
A Gentleman Undone Nov 29 2019 A seductive beauty turns the tables on a gentleman gaming for the guiltiest of pleasures in this rich and
sensual Regency romance. Lydia Slaughter understands the games men play—both in and out of the bedroom. Not afraid to bend the rules to
suit her needs, she fleeces Will Blackshear outright. The Waterloo hero had his own daring agenda for the gaming tables of London’s
gentlemen’s clubs. But now he antes up for a wager of wits and desire with Lydia, the streetwise temptress who keeps him at arm’s length. A
kept woman in desperate straits, Lydia has a sharp mind and a head for numbers. She gambles on the sly, hoping to win enough to claim her
independence. An alliance with Will at the tables may be a winning proposition for them both. But the arrangement involves dicey odds with
rising stakes, sweetened with unspoken promise of fleshly delights. And any sleight of hand could find their hearts betting on something
neither can afford to risk: love.
Mr. Notting Hill Dec 11 2020 It’s the most embarrassing night of my life. Not only did I literally run into the hottest guy I’ve ever laid
eyes on in a hotel lobby, but the ice-cold water and whipped cream I’m carrying (don't ask) end up all over me. If that wasn’t enough, that
same guy -- the hottest one of all time -- donates twenty-five thousand pounds during a charity auction... to win a date with me. Things
must be looking up, right? After all, a crazy-gorgeous guy just bid a ton of money on dinner with me. But when I see him sit down right
next to my father, I know he's not interested in me. He just wants to do business with my dad. FML. I’m determined to make the situation
work. If he really wants to impress my father, the handsome stranger can marry me... for three months. It’s all I need to get access to the
trust fund so I can fund my charity. Tristan will be able to get what he wants from my dad, and my father will stop hounding me about
getting a life. Everyone wins. Soon it will be over. Until then, I’ve just got to ignore the rock-hard muscles I felt when I ran into him,
the look in his eye that tells me he tastes as good as he looks, and the chemistry that sizzles between us whenever we’re together.
The Ruthless Charmer Jul 30 2022 No woman could resist Julian Dane. Except Lady Claudia Whitney. Julian had known her since childhood, but
the headstrong lass had grown into a beautiful woman. Julian vows to teach her everything he knows about passion. But Claudia, in her most
innocent ardor, promises to challenge him to the most dangerous emotion of all: wild, all-consuming love. The rogue met his match in the
woman he was forced to wed....
Mr. Knightsbridge Apr 14 2021 I’m not a good boyfriend. But I am the most successful jeweler of my generation, a loyal friend and some say
the most eligible bachelor in London. I’ve learned from my past that a beautiful woman will never outshine the precious gems I deal in.
Work is both my wife and my mistress. That all changes when I spot Hollie Lumen. With her hand-me-down dress, dazzling smile and green eyes
more striking than any emerald I’ve ever seen, she brings my world to a screeching halt. For the first time in my life, I want to impress a
woman. Feisty, funny and ferociously independent, turns out she’s unimpressible. Then I find out Hollie’s about to fly back home to Oregon
because her boss just fired her. She’s American. I’m British. She lives in a trailer. I sleep in a penthouse. She sells on Etsy. My first
store was on Fifth Avenue. She can’t bear secrets. I’m running from what I can’t hide. They say opposites attract. Hollie and I combust.
I’m going to use all my powers of persuasion to convince her to stay. Mr. Knightsbridge is a stand-alone romance in the Mister Series. For
Beck and Stella's story - read Mr. Mayfair For Dexter and Hollie's story - read Mr. Knightsbridge For Gabriel and Autumn's story - read Mr.
Smithfield For Joshua and Hartford's story - read Mr. Park Lane What others are saying about Louise Bay: “A fabulous, smouldering love
story” Katy Evans, NYT bestselling author "Insanely hot passion, and deliciously naughty and sweet characters. I devoured every page!" -New
York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones "Delivers both swoon-worthy and wickedly seductive moments that will have you desperate for
more." -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones “This book is deliciously HOT. I loved reading it.” Layla Hagen, USA Today
bestselling Author "Off the charts sexual tension and chemistry...I ravished every page!" -Audrey Carlan, #1 NYT Bestselling Author “A
swoony hero with a British accent and a heroine you will root for. Don’t miss this!” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling Author "Hot sex, great
banter, a cocky British boss and one of my favorite heroines to date. This book is a must-read and one of my favorite romances this year!"

LJ Shen, USA Today Bestselling Author “Everything that a romance junkie could ever want in a contemporary romance. Once you start, there is
not setting this sucker down. An absolute PAGE-TURNER.” Shayna’s Spicy Reads “Alexander and Violet stole my heart! Their chemistry rolls of
the page. Seeing the broody and incredibly hot Brit falling for Violet made me swoon. If you love hot and romantic reads, then The British
Knight is a MUST read.” Layla Hagen, USA Today Bestselling Author “A funny, hot, and expertly crafted romance that was a joy to read.”
Guilty Pleasures Book Reviews “I loved every page. Red hot scenes, tender moments and the usual roller coaster of emotions Louise loves to
instil in her works, that makes her books so exhilarating to read. A perfect 5 star read.” Two Girls and Their Kindle “A hilariously funny
and heart wrenching story that will pull at your heartstrings.” Who Gives a Hoot Reviews “Beautifully written with the perfect balance of
sugar and spice! Five beautiful stars!” Expresso Reviews “Like a really good rom-com movie except with really hot sex thrown in.” Kitty
Kats Crazy about Books “A brilliant read. Full of angst, with bites of humor and lots of steam, it also has a real sweetness about it.
Another MUST READ from a really talented storyteller.” Perusing Princesses “An amazing love story.” She’s a Lip Biter "Friends to lovers is
a favorite trope of mine and this is right up there with the best of them." Tanja, KT Book Reviews "Just when I think her books can't get
any better, she writes another one and it outshines the previous ones. This is a sweet and sexy, friends-to-lovers contemporary romance
with all the feels -- heartwarming, breathtaking, and sexy all rolled into one interesting and intriguing plot." Tracey, Goodreads reviewer
"If you love a good friends to lovers with a side helping of slow burn, this book is for you. Don't hesitate, grab it with both hands. Noah
and Truly will steal your heart and you will let them gladly." Unbound Book Reviews ***** Topics: adult romance books, alpha, alpha hero,
alpha male, American romance, British romance, beach reads, best romance, best seller series, books love stories, captivating romance,
contemporary, contemporary adult romance, contemporary crush, friends to lovers, friends to lovers romance, contemporary romance,
contemporary romance books, contemporary romance fiction, fiction for women, happily ever after, heart-warming, duke royalty, heartwarming,
hot, hot guy, hot romance, laugh romance, literary fiction, romance box set, romance box sets, romance boxed set, romance boxed sets,
literary romance, literature and fiction, love, love books, love story, modern romance, money, new adult, new adult romance, romance, rich,
romance, romance and drama books, romance best seller, romance books, romance contemporary, romance fiction books, romance free, romance
love, romance marriage, romance novels for women, romance novels free, sassy, sassy heroine, seduction, seduction romance, sensual, sensual
romance, serial, series, sexy book, sexy novel, hot romance, modern romance, urban romance, wealthy, CEO romance, office romance, city
romance, sensual romance, something hot to read, sensual romance, edgy romance, sexy romance, something hot to read, sparks, steamy, steamy
romance, steamy romance novel, stories, story, strong alpha, female, stories, sensual, sensual romance, alpha male, dominant male, hot guy,
racy, strong female lead, strong heroine, swoon, usa today, usa today bestseller, kindle book, contemporary romance, new adult, british
hero, sexy british hero, american heroine, sassy american heroine, duke, knight, royal, royalty, royals, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes,
sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, office romance, fake fiance, enemies to lovers, billionaire,
billionaire romance, holiday, holiday romance, London, scotland, Manhattan, park avenue, british, earl, knightsbridge, mayfair, series,
boxset, romance boxset, contemporary romance, contemporary romance box set, contemporary romance series, royals series, royals box set,
series boxset, bestselling series, royal romance, duke romance, King, duke, earl, prince, knight, New York, International, Billionaire,
millionaire, geek to gorgeous. Perfect for the fans of Vi Keeland, Corinne Michaels, Kendall Ryan, Tijan, Piper Rayne, Lexy Timms, Josie
Silver, Robyn Carr, Beth O’leary, Natasha Madison, Laurelin Paige, Kate Aster, Elle Kennedy, Kennedy Fox, Layla Hagen, Helen Hardt,
Meredith Wild, J.S. Scott, Nana Malone, T.L. Swan, Carrie Ann Ryan, Julia Quinn, LJ Shen, Layla Hagen, Penelope Ward, Kristen Proby, Tijan,
Ilsa Madden-Mills, Emma Chase, Melanie Harlow, Carly Phillips, Emily Henry, Christina Lauren, and Lauren Blakely
The Perfect Gentleman Jul 06 2020 Control. For Nathan Alexander it's not an option. It's a way of life. By day, he goes one-on-one with
the world of corporate law. But, when the suit comes off and the gloves go on, he finds his passion is teaching others to defend
themselves. His life was purposefully methodical. Completely under control. Just the way he likes it. Until Emma McClain stumbles into his
gym. Battered. Broken. And utterly breathtaking. After his last relationship, Alex swore he'd never give another woman the power to hurt
him. But with her unforgettable smile and killer legs, Emma has him fighting for control. Will he be able to save her before it's too late?
Or will an unexpected revelation cost them both the ultimate price? **Author's note: Contains intense and emotional depictions of abuse.
Please do not read lightly. P.S. No pets were harmed in the making of this book.
Bereolaesque May 28 2022 WARNING: ETIQUETTE IS BACK ... THIS TIME IT'S SEXY! The old-fashioned, repressed, bland man has been banished to
the Himalayas and a new breed is taking center stage. He is a man of style, sophistication, and security, just as strong and confident as
his predecessor, but far more diverse in his interests, his tastes, and, most importantly, his self-image. He may be seen at an NBA game
one night and an art gallery opening the next. Bereolaesque is that much needed fusion between being a gentleman and being sexy. This
savoir-faire man's guide walks every man through the stages of ordinary to excellence in just two hundred pages. Perfect for that coffee
table discussion, Bereolaesque lends quality information to everyday people and celebrities alike. Beyond the book's mysteriously eye
capturing cover are innovative and appealing ways to maneuver through life's crazes, while keeping cool and maintaining manners. In the
midst of a world plagued with economic turmoil, tasteless politics and dark behavior, the gentleman is refreshing and necessary.
Bereolaesque is for every man and every woman who believe that chivalry is NOT dead, and individuals who are willing to learn exactly how
far something as simple as being a gentleman and proper etiquette can get you in life. Not to mention, ladies are always quite pleased to
meet a real gentleman...
Ruthless Billionaire Oct 28 2019 An exclusive society of the world's most powerful gentlemen. Nothing will get between them and the women
they want. Billionaire Lucas Rutherford needs a wife and an heir. He's willing to give Wynter Ferguson everything she's ever dreamed of,
except the thing she wants most. His heart.
Mr. Park Lane Mar 14 2021 In all the years I loved Joshua Luca, he never knew it. My infatuation with him led to some stupid decisions, so
I swore off my teenage crush and forgot about him. But our mums are still best friends and when I’m forced back to London, without me
knowing, they arrange for me to stay with him. Joshua hasn’t lost his swagger, his charm or those oh-so-perfect lips that I’ve imagined
kissing so many times. He takes me under his wing, helps me flat-hunt and even coaches me through some dates. Until his coaching starts to
feel a lot like actual dating and my crush is back with a vengeance. I know that loving Joshua leads to disaster but I can’t help but
wonder whether the way he looks at me has changed and whether when we kiss, it feels as real to him as it does to me. A stand-alone
romance. "I have no hesitation in yelling from the roof tops - I loved it! I love how this book is a slow burn but the smoldering chemistry
was spot on." "Likable characters, insanely electric chemistry, and adding just the right amount of spice to her romances! MR. PARK LANE
made me smile, laugh, swoon, and my bookish heart so very happy. Five stars." "I adored Hartford and Joshua’s book!! A selfless doctor and
a self made business man that knew each other when they were young. Swoon!! Older brothers best friend (check) secret crush (check) all
grown up and pretty much opposites. I highly recommend this!!"
The Ruthless Gentleman Nov 02 2022 As a chief stewardess on luxury superyachts, I massage egos, pamper the spoiled and cater to the most
outlandish desires of the rich and famous. I’ve never had a guest want something I can’t give them. Until British businessman Hayden Wolf
comes aboard—all sexy swagger and mysterious requests. He wants me. And Hayden Wolf’s a man who’s used to getting exactly what he demands.
Despite being serious and focused. Demanding and ruthless. He’s also charming when I least expect it as well as being devastatingly
handsome with an almost irresistible smile. But guests are strictly off limits and I’ve never broken a rule. Not even bent one. My family
are depending on me and I can’t lose my job. Only problem is Hayden Wolf is looking at me like I just changed his life. And he's touching
me like he’s about to change mine. A standalone romance. What others are saying about Louise Bay: “A fabulous, smouldering love story” Katy
Evans, NYT bestselling author "Insanely hot passion, and deliciously naughty and sweet characters. I devoured every page!" -New York Times
Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones "Delivers both swoon-worthy and wickedly seductive moments that will have you desperate for more." -New
York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones “This book is deliciously HOT. I loved reading it.” Layla Hagen, USA Today bestselling
Author "Off the charts sexual tension and chemistry...I ravished every page!" -Audrey Carlan, #1 NYT Bestselling Author “A swoony hero with
a British accent and a heroine you will root for. Don’t miss this!” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling Author "Hot sex, great banter, a cocky
British boss and one of my favorite heroines to date. This book is a must-read and one of my favorite romances this year!" LJ Shen, USA
Today Bestselling Author “Everything that a romance junkie could ever want in a contemporary romance. Once you start, there is not setting
this sucker down. An absolute PAGE-TURNER.” Shayna’s Spicy Reads “Alexander and Violet stole my heart! Their chemistry rolls of the page.
Seeing the broody and incredibly hot Brit falling for Violet made me swoon. If you love hot and romantic reads, then The British Knight is
a MUST read.” Layla Hagen, USA Today Bestselling Author “A funny, hot, and expertly crafted romance that was a joy to read.” Guilty
Pleasures Book Reviews “I loved every page. Red hot scenes, tender moments and the usual roller coaster of emotions Louise loves to instil
in her works, that makes her books so exhilarating to read. A perfect 5 star read.” Two Girls and Their Kindle “A hilariously funny and
heart wrenching story that will pull at your heartstrings.” Who Gives a Hoot Reviews “Beautifully written with the perfect balance of sugar
and spice! Five beautiful stars!” Expresso Reviews “Like a really good rom-com movie except with really hot sex thrown in.” Kitty Kats
Crazy about Books “A brilliant read. Full of angst, with bites of humor and lots of steam, it also has a real sweetness about it. Another
MUST READ from a really talented storyteller.” Perusing Princesses “An amazing love story.” She’s a Lip Biter "Friends to lovers is a
favorite trope of mine and this is right up there with the best of them." Tanja, KT Book Reviews "Just when I think her books can't get any
better, she writes another one and it outshines the previous ones. This is a sweet and sexy, friends-to-lovers contemporary romance with

all the feels -- heartwarming, breathtaking, and sexy all rolled into one interesting and intriguing plot." Tracey, Goodreads reviewer "If
you love a good friends to lovers with a side helping of slow burn, this book is for you. Don't hesitate, grab it with both hands. Noah and
Truly will steal your heart and you will let them gladly." Unbound Book Reviews ***** Topics: adult romance books, alpha, alpha hero, alpha
male, American romance, British romance, beach reads, best romance, best seller series, books love stories, captivating romance,
contemporary, contemporary adult romance, contemporary crush, friends to lovers, friends to lovers romance, contemporary romance,
contemporary romance books, contemporary romance fiction, fiction for women, happily ever after, heart-warming, duke royalty, heartwarming,
hot, hot guy, hot romance, laugh romance, literary fiction, romance box set, romance box sets, romance boxed set, romance boxed sets,
literary romance, literature and fiction, love, love books, love story, modern romance, money, new adult, new adult romance, romance, rich,
romance, romance and drama books, romance best seller, romance books, romance contemporary, romance fiction books, romance free, romance
love, romance marriage, romance novels for women, romance novels free, sassy, sassy heroine, seduction, seduction romance, sensual, sensual
romance, serial, series, sexy book, sexy novel, hot romance, modern romance, urban romance, wealthy, CEO romance, office romance, city
romance, sensual romance, something hot to read, sensual romance, edgy romance, sexy romance, something hot to read, sparks, steamy, steamy
romance, steamy romance novel, stories, story, strong alpha, female, stories, sensual, sensual romance, alpha male, dominant male, hot guy,
racy, strong female lead, strong heroine, swoon, usa today, usa today bestseller, kindle book, contemporary romance, new adult, british
hero, sexy british hero, american heroine, sassy american heroine, duke, knight, royal, royalty, royals, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes,
sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, office romance, fake fiance, enemies to lovers, billionaire,
billionaire romance, holiday, holiday romance, London, scotland, Manhattan, park avenue, british, earl, knightsbridge, mayfair, series,
boxset, romance boxset, contemporary romance, contemporary romance box set, contemporary romance series, royals series, royals box set,
series boxset, bestselling series, royal romance, duke romance, King, duke, earl, prince, knight, New York, International, Billionaire,
millionaire, geek to gorgeous. Perfect for the fans of Vi Keeland, Corinne Michaels, Kendall Ryan, Tijan, Piper Rayne, Lexy Timms, Josie
Silver, Robyn Carr, Beth O’leary, Natasha Madison, Laurelin Paige, Kate Aster, Elle Kennedy, Kennedy Fox, Layla Hagen, Helen Hardt,
Meredith Wild, J.S. Scott, Nana Malone, T.L. Swan, Carrie Ann Ryan, Julia Quinn, LJ Shen, Layla Hagen, Penelope Ward, Kristen Proby, Tijan,
Ilsa Madden-Mills, Emma Chase, Melanie Harlow, Carly Phillips, Emily Henry, Christina Lauren, and Lauren Blakely
Love Unexpected Oct 09 2020 Blake When the fierce redhead with the beautiful ass walks into the local bar, I can tell she’s passing
through. And I’m looking for distraction while I’m in town—a hot hook-up and nothing more before I head back to the city. If she has
secrets, I don't want to know them. If she feels good underneath me, I don't want to think about it too hard. If she's my future, I don't
want to see it. I’m Blake McKenna and I’m about to teach this Boston socialite how to forget every man who came before me. Mackenzie When
the future I had always imagined crumbles before my very eyes. I grab my two best friends and take a much needed vacation to the country.
My plan of swearing off men gets railroaded when on my first night of my vacation, I meet the hottest guy on the planet. I decide he could
be the distraction I might just need. I’m certainly not going to reveal my deepest secrets to him as we steal away each night hoping no one
will notice. And the last thing I’m going to do is fall in love for the first time in my life. My name is Mackenzie Locke and I haven’t got
a handle on men. Not even a little bit. Not until Blake. Previously titled Love Rehab. A standalone, contemporary romance. What others are
saying about Louise Bay: “A fabulous, smouldering love story” Katy Evans, NYT bestselling author "Insanely hot passion, and deliciously
naughty and sweet characters. I devoured every page!" -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones "Delivers both swoon-worthy and
wickedly seductive moments that will have you desperate for more." -New York Times Bestselling Author Lisa Renee Jones “This book is
deliciously HOT. I loved reading it.” Layla Hagen, USA Today bestselling Author "Off the charts sexual tension and chemistry...I ravished
every page!" -Audrey Carlan, #1 NYT Bestselling Author “A swoony hero with a British accent and a heroine you will root for. Don’t miss
this!” Jana Aston, NYT Bestselling Author "Hot sex, great banter, a cocky British boss and one of my favorite heroines to date. This book
is a must-read and one of my favorite romances this year!" LJ Shen, USA Today Bestselling Author “Everything that a romance junkie could
ever want in a contemporary romance. Once you start, there is not setting this sucker down. An absolute PAGE-TURNER.” Shayna’s Spicy Reads
“Alexander and Violet stole my heart! Their chemistry rolls of the page. Seeing the broody and incredibly hot Brit falling for Violet made
me swoon. If you love hot and romantic reads, then The British Knight is a MUST read.” Layla Hagen, USA Today Bestselling Author “A funny,
hot, and expertly crafted romance that was a joy to read.” Guilty Pleasures Book Reviews “I loved every page. Red hot scenes, tender
moments and the usual roller coaster of emotions Louise loves to instil in her works, that makes her books so exhilarating to read. A
perfect 5 star read.” Two Girls and Their Kindle “A hilariously funny and heart wrenching story that will pull at your heartstrings.” Who
Gives a Hoot Reviews “Beautifully written with the perfect balance of sugar and spice! Five beautiful stars!” Expresso Reviews “Like a
really good rom-com movie except with really hot sex thrown in.” Kitty Kats Crazy about Books “A brilliant read. Full of angst, with bites
of humor and lots of steam, it also has a real sweetness about it. Another MUST READ from a really talented storyteller.” Perusing
Princesses “An amazing love story.” She’s a Lip Biter "Friends to lovers is a favorite trope of mine and this is right up there with the
best of them." Tanja, KT Book Reviews "Just when I think her books can't get any better, she writes another one and it outshines the
previous ones. This is a sweet and sexy, friends-to-lovers contemporary romance with all the feels -- heartwarming, breathtaking, and sexy
all rolled into one interesting and intriguing plot." Tracey, Goodreads reviewer "If you love a good friends to lovers with a side helping
of slow burn, this book is for you. Don't hesitate, grab it with both hands. Noah and Truly will steal your heart and you will let them
gladly." Unbound Book Reviews ***** Topics: adult romance books, alpha, alpha hero, alpha male, American romance, British romance, beach
reads, best romance, best seller series, books love stories, captivating romance, contemporary, contemporary adult romance, contemporary
crush, friends to lovers, friends to lovers romance, contemporary romance, contemporary romance books, contemporary romance fiction,
fiction for women, happily ever after, heart-warming, duke royalty, heartwarming, hot, hot guy, hot romance, laugh romance, literary
fiction, romance box set, romance box sets, romance boxed set, romance boxed sets, literary romance, literature and fiction, love, love
books, love story, modern romance, money, new adult, new adult romance, romance, rich, romance, romance and drama books, romance best
seller, romance books, romance contemporary, romance fiction books, romance free, romance love, romance marriage, romance novels for women,
romance novels free, sassy, sassy heroine, seduction, seduction romance, sensual, sensual romance, serial, series, sexy book, sexy novel,
hot romance, modern romance, urban romance, wealthy, CEO romance, office romance, city romance, sensual romance, something hot to read,
sensual romance, edgy romance, sexy romance, something hot to read, sparks, steamy, steamy romance, steamy romance novel, stories, story,
strong alpha, female, stories, sensual, sensual romance, alpha male, dominant male, hot guy, racy, strong female lead, strong heroine,
swoon, usa today, usa today bestseller, kindle book, contemporary romance, new adult, british hero, sexy british hero, american heroine,
sassy american heroine, duke, knight, royal, royalty, royals, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes, sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance,
forbidden love, sparks, loyalty, office romance, fake fiance, enemies to lovers, billionaire, billionaire romance, holiday, holiday
romance, London, scotland, Manhattan, park avenue, british, earl, knightsbridge, mayfair, series, boxset, romance boxset, contemporary
romance, contemporary romance box set, contemporary romance series, royals series, royals box set, series boxset, bestselling series, royal
romance, duke romance, King, duke, earl, prince, knight, New York, International, Billionaire, millionaire, geek to gorgeous. Perfect for
the fans of Vi Keeland, Corinne Michaels, Kendall Ryan, Tijan, Piper Rayne, Lexy Timms, Josie Silver, Robyn Carr, Beth O’leary, Natasha
Madison, Laurelin Paige, Kate Aster, Elle Kennedy, Kennedy Fox, Layla Hagen, Helen Hardt, Meredith Wild, J.S. Scott, Nana Malone, T.L.
Swan, Carrie Ann Ryan, Julia Quinn, LJ Shen, Layla Hagen, Penelope Ward, Kristen Proby, Tijan, Ilsa Madden-Mills, Emma Chase, Melanie
Harlow, Carly Phillips, Emily Henry, Christina Lauren, and Lauren Blakely
Scandal Never Sleeps Sep 07 2020 From the New York Times bestselling authors of the Masters of Ménage series.... They are the Perfect
Gentlemen of Creighton Academy: privileged, wealthy, powerful friends with a wild side. But a deadly scandal is about to tear down their
seemingly ideal lives. Maddox Crawford’s sudden death sends Gabriel Bond reeling. Not only is he burying his best friend, he’s cleaning up
Mad’s messes, including his troubled company. Grieving and restless, Gabe escapes his worries in the arms of a beautiful stranger. But his
mind-blowing one-night stand is about to come back to haunt him.... Mad groomed Everly Parker to be a rising star in the executive world.
Now that he’s gone, she’s sure her job will be the next thing she mourns, especially after she ends up accidentally sleeping with her new
boss. If only their night together hadn’t been so incendiary—or Gabe like a fantasy come true.... As Gabe and Everly struggle to control
the heated tension between them, they discover evidence that Mad’s death was no accident. Now they must bank their smoldering passions to
hunt down a murderer—because Mad had secrets that someone was willing to kill for, and Gabe or Everly could be the next target....
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